

26th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Roadworks which will affect the SMC1 & 961 bus services

We have been informed that there will be roadworks on Northgate/New Village Road, Cottingham, from **Monday 6<sup>th</sup> November - Monday 18<sup>th</sup> December**. This work will affect students who travel on the SMC1 and 961 bus services.

**SMC1 service** - will be re-directed and it will leave Bishop Burton at the earlier time of **7.10am**. Students who catch this service after Harland Way will need to use an alternative stop. All students will need to be at their stop ten minutes earlier.

**961 service** - will follow its normal route but it will leave Askew Avenue at the earlier time of **7.20am**. All students will need to be at their stop ten minutes earlier.

## The SMC1 redirected route from Monday 6th November will be as follows:

SMC1 – Bishop Burton BISHOP BURTON (opposite Altisidora), Cherry Burton, Leconfield, Molescroft roundabout, Woodhall Way, Sow Hill bus station, A164, Victoria Road, A164, Skidby, Little Weighton, Skidby, Harland Way, WEST END ROAD, SOUTH STREET, THWAITE STREET New Village Road, Inglemire Lane to ST MARY'S COLLEGE.

Departs Bishop Burton 7.10am Leaves St Mary's College 3.45pm

## Please ensure your child is aware of these changes.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

GWild

Dr G Wild Vice Principal

> **St Mary's College** Cranbrook Avenue Hull. HU6 7TN

Tel. 01482 851136 Email. admin@smchull.org



Interim CEO Mrs K Siedle Head of School Mrs M Stead













